Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I would be grateful if you would treat this correspondence as a formal request for disclosure of the following information, under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 ("FoI").

1. During each of the last three financial years, ending April 2019, how many non-disclosure agreements did the authority enter into with staff who were leaving the authority? 
Leicester City Council does not do non-disclosure agreements. Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by the Council.

2. During each of the last three financial years, ending April 2019, how much did the authority spend on non-disclosure agreements made with staff leaving the authority? Please provide both a total amount for each year and a breakdown of the amounts of each individual NDA payment made
Not applicable.

3. For each non-disclosure agreement entered into in the least three financial years, ending April 2019, on what grounds did the authority make the decision that entering into said NDA was necessary? 
Not applicable.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

